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Dear Parents and Carers                  
 
Welcome back to the Summer term!  

We have had a very successful first week back this week. The 
children have been full of chatter about their holiday time with their 
family but also keen to get back to their friends and their learning!  

Enjoy the long weekend this weekend and we will see everyone on 
Tuesday 3 May. 

Enrichment Activities 
 
Enrichment activities are very important to us at school to ensure the 
curriculum is exciting for the children. The Year 2 have been to the 
Botanical Gardens this week and have made some super models that 
arrived back at school. Year 5 have been writing letters to Priti Patel, 
the Home Secretary and were delighted to receive a reply from her 
this week. Year 2 have been busy explaining to David Attenborough 
about their feelings and thoughts about the planet and the work he 
does. They also received a reply from him! Wonderful – they were so 
excited and a really important lesson in communication with people in 
the world around us.  

New Office Staff 
 
You may have noticed that there is a new face in the office, Miss 
Sumner, who began with us this week. Thank you for your patience 
whilst she finds her feet and learns about our school. She has said it 
has been a pleasure to meet with parents and children who have 
been in contact this week!   

Jubilee Party Day 
 
We are planning to hold a Jubilee party day on Thursday 26 May for 
the children here in school. The children will be taking part in a whole school event in the morning 
followed by an outside ‘street’ party tea at lunchtime. Look out for the letter explaining the 
arrangements for lunchtime on that day.   

Launde Parents’ Group Charity 
 
Launde Parents’ Group are holding an after school samosas sale on Friday 6 May on the playground. 
They will be 60p each or 2 for £1. 

Attendance Award   
 
This week the class with the highest attendance in KS1 is Sunburst. 
 
The class with the highest attendance in KS2 this week is Speedwell. 
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Diary Dates 
 

Monday 2 May – Bank 
Holiday – school is closed 
 
Friday 6 May – Poppyfield 
class assembly 9.30am 
 
Friday 20 May – Foxton class 
assembly 9.30am 
 
Thursday 26 May – Queen’s 
Jubilee celebration day 
 
Friday 27 May – Friday 3 
June – Half Term 
 
Monday 6 June – First day 
back after half term 
 
Friday 10 June – Bradgate 
class assembly 9.30am 
 
Monday 13 June – Friday 17 
June – Year 6 residential to 
Skern 
 
Thursday 7 July – final day of 
term 
 
Friday 8 July – School closed 
for Summer  
 
 


